
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Reverend Timothy Moore 
844 W. Hickory 
Any City, IN 47390 
 
Dear Brother Moore: 
 
 Welcome to your new assignment on the Northwestern Ohio District.  We are 
delighted that the Lord has directed you to this place.  It is our prayer that your 
ministry among us will be the richest and most fruitful you have ever known. 
 
 To assist you in the process of becoming orientated to your new assignment, 
I am taking the liberty of enclosing some information I believe will be helpful.  I hope 
you will review the current District Assembly Journal along with the other items 
contained in this brochure and thoroughly familiarize yourself with the district 
program, statistics and personnel.  Will you please give special attention to the 
enclosed brochure relating to a "Basis For Understanding Between the 
Superintendent and Pastors?" 
 
 The District Office and District Parsonage, which are located at the District 
Center in St. Marys, are always open to you.  I hope you will visit us often.  Let this 
be a place of counsel and prayer.  Because my office hours often vary, it would 
perhaps be better for you to make an appointment before coming to see me on 
specific items of business.  We would, however, be glad to have you just "drop in" 
on us when you are in the area. 
 
 You may be confident of our willingness to cooperate and work together with 
you in the thrilling task of building His Church in your community and on the 
Northwestern Ohio District. 
 
 May God bless you, and once again, WELCOME to your new assignment on 
the Northwestern Ohio District.  
 
Serving together, 
 
 
 
Larry R. Fairbanks 
 
LRF:sf 
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